

Our Ref: 1866

St Wilfrids C of E Primary Academy Rectory Lane Standish Wigan WN6 0XB

- 8 IAM 7019

Dear Friends

I am writing to thank you for very kindly supporting our Christmas Toy sales in your school. This year you raised a fabulous £810.25 and I enclose our official receipt.

Your donation will help us to care for local people with a life-limiting illness and support those people closest to them. Here are just some of the things your donation will help us to do:

- Ensure those patients who wish to remain at home are able to receive care and support from our community nursing teams.
- Bring symptoms under control or provide end-of-life care on our inpatient unit here at the hospice.
- Provide wellbeing services via our Oak Centre day therapy service. This includes creative, physio, occupational and complementary therapies.
- Offer bereavement support and counselling to those people close to our patients.
- Deliver education and training to other professionals throughout the borough to ensure they have the skills, training and confidence to deliver high quality, compassionate end-of-life care.

All of our services focus on improving the quality of life of our patients or those closest to them and are provided at no cost to the individual.

The hospice needs to raise £9,700 each and every day in order to continue to deliver these services to local people. This would not be possible without the kind support of people like you.

Your support is greatly appreciated by all of us here at the Hospice and we hope that you will continue to support us so that we are able to provide hospice care for many years to come.

Yours sincerely

Christine Edwardson Community Fundraiser